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NGSA Statement on INGAA President Donald Santa Retirement 

 
(Washington, D.C.) – The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) was saddened to hear of Donald  

“Don” Santa’s retirement after 17 years at INGAA.  

Dena Wiggins, President & CEO, NGSA said:  

“Don Santa earned many awards and accolades over his multiple decades in the energy policy 

and regulatory world, but his dedication to the industry and those who work in it shines the 

brightest. Be it on Capitol Hill serving on the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee, 

his time as a FERC commissioner, or leading INGAA, Don has always been a stellar statesman 

and a valued industry colleague. We look forward to working with him in the next chapter of his 

career.”   

 
 

#### 
 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply 
natural gas. Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-

marketer issues related to the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA maintains a deep focus on the 
regulatory issues that affect natural gas producer-marketers and has been involved in a substantive manner 

in every one of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s significant natural gas rulemakings since 
FERC’s creation in 1977. For more information, please visit www.ngsa.org.  
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